
December 12, 2024 

DENNY RODGERS 
MLA, INUVIK BOOT LAKE 

Oral Question 306-20(1) Housing Repairs 

This is in response to your October 17, 2024, Oral Questions regarding Housing Repairs. 

Thank you for your questions inquiring about the public housing units in Inuvik that currently have no 
funding allocated to them for repairs.  

Currently in Inuvik, Housing NWT is working on major repairs to one unit and minor repairs to four 
housing units. These units are all expected to be ready by March 31, 2025. There are 10 additional units 
that the Local Housing Organization (LHO) has identified as requiring repair funding. The Beaufort 
Delta District Office and the LHO currently have all their repair funding allocated. 

There are also four units being leased through Northview Properties that require repairs. There is an 
upcoming meeting between Northview Properties and a contractor to view the units and determine the 
scopes of work and a timeline for repairs. The LHO Foreman will also be attending this meeting. 

Thank you, 

Lucy Kuptana 
Minister Responsible for  
Housing Northwest Territories 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Director, Legislative Affairs and House Planning
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